
 

HAPPY 2ND 
ANNIVERSARY! 

THE DAUGHTERS OF COLETTE’S PHONE-A-
THON 

   

SATURDAY,16 AUGUST 

www.thedaughtersofcolette.org/events 
 

   

We are here to remove the stigma of not having parental 
support. Please help us keep our mission going, consider 

making a gift today to support this important work. Young 
single mothers can have furniture and teaching materials from 

your generosity.  

 


